
Budget Hearing Notice 
George Washington Carver Academy will be holding its annual budget 
hearing on Monday, June 27, 2022, at 4:30 p.m. to review and comment 
on the Academy’s 2022/2022 school budget.  

 

The hearing will take place in person at George Washington Carver 
Academy – 14510 Second Avenue, Highland Park MI 48203.  

 

The budget will be available for public inspection on the Academy’s 
website. 

 


